
KING'S HARBOUR MASTER PLYMOUTH

NAVWARN No 001/24

PLYMNAVWARN 001 LONGROOM CAMBER HAZARD

PLYMNAVWARN 001/24

ISSUED 1ST JANUARY 2024

BY LONGROOM PORT CONTROL

LONGROOM CAMBER - HAZARD

1. DAMAGE HAS BEEN SUSTAINED TO THE SEAWALL WITHIN LONGROOM CAMBER, PLYMOUTH
SOUND (50°21.771'N, 004°9.344'W). A WHITE BOOM AND VERTICAL CHAIN HAS BEEN INSTALLED,
EXTENDING APPROXIMATELY 4M FROM THE COPE EDGE TO KEEP VESSELS AT A SAFE DISTANCE
FROM THE WALL

2. MARINERS ARE ADVISED TO NAVIGATE WITH CAUTION IN THE AREA

3. CANCEL PLYMNAVWARN 002/23

4. PLYMNAVWARNS IN FORCE: 001/24

 

Monday 01 Jan 2024 

R Giles 
King's Harbour Master, Plymouth 
 


